

NEIGHBORHOOD NEWSLETTER

June 2007 Vol. 3, No. 4

What is The Trees?

The Trees is a group of neighbors who have formed a Children's Neighborhood Network (CNN), a neighborhood-based, neighborhood-led effort to make sure all of the children in the neighborhood are safe and cared for. The Trees has expanded its mission to take an active role in making this possible for all the citizens in the neighborhood.







FREE HOT DOG DINNER AND SWIM PARTY

WHEN: SUNDAY, JULY 8TH

Hot dog dinner begins at 5:30pm and Swimming begins at 6:30pm

WHERE: Hot dog dinner will be at St. Philip Presbyterian Church (located on SE corner of Precinct Line and Pipeline)

Swimming will be at the Hurst Central Pool

(located on Mary Dr)

Come out and join in a chance to be a part of your community and meet your neighbors. Fun for all ages and very family friendly. For non-swimmers there will be games and activities (such as cards and dominoes).

DIABETIC SUPPORT GROUP

Next meeting is Sunday, July 15th at 12:30pm in the Fellowship Hall at St. Philip Presbyterian Church. It is a potluck luncheon. Topics of discussion will include introduction to Sign Chi Do and increasing activities. Everyone is welcome to attend.

Please join your neighbors at the next Trees meeting and discuss ongoing projects, upcoming events, and share your ideas.

Next Trees Meeting is Tuesday, June 26th at 7:30pm at St. Philip Presbyterian Church

Do you have any health questions or concerns?

There is a parish nurse available 24 hours a day, seven days a week to help answer **non-emergency** questions. Call 817-532-2747, just leave a message if there is no answer and someone will get back to you.

News to use: Do you want to know what is going on around the metroplex that is kid and family friendly? Then check out www.gocitykids.com



Would you like to receive emails about upcoming Trees events or just check out what's going on? Check out our websites at www.neighborhoodlink.com/hurst/thetrees and sign up as a member or go to www.geocities.com/thetrees.hurst and sign the guestbook

~Coming Soon ~ Future Eagle Scout will be conducting a survey in our neighborhood.

~Local Activities~

Pastor Judi and Pastor "C" with the **Hurst Church of Nazarene** located at 665 W Pipeline invite all kids to come to Summer Camp (there is no charge) every Thursday from 7pm to 8:15pm. This is for children from 4 years old through the 6th grade. Upcoming activities: June 28th, Andrea Folse will be teaching children about the most powerful weapon on earth. July 5th, "Critterman" will be appearing with animals. July 12th, Bo Bryant will be teaching the children gourmet cooking- food for the soul. Prizes awarded to the child that brings the most friends. For more information call 817-282-4962. Hurst Church of Nazarene also invites all adults 50+ to join in TNT (Tried and True). This is a game night that is the 3rd Friday (July 20th is the next one) of each month at 7pm till the fun stops. There is no charge.

Bellevue Baptist Church located at 625 W Pipeline is kicking off their Vacation Bible School this Saturday, June 23rd with food and games. Everyone is welcome. VBS will be daily starting on Saturday, June 23 through Thursday, June 28th at 9am to noon. Call 817-282-9261 for more information.

Current Leadership:

Communications – Cherie Alcorn 817-915-2037 and Ginger King Secretary – Elizabeth Rankin 817-282-1311 Treasurer – Bob Urban 817-282-0555 St Philip Liaison – Rick Patterson 817-917-0794 TCYC Liaison – Alice Allison 817-496-6099